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The 2014 Statewide General Election is today!   The polls are open from 7 a.m. to 8 p.m.   
 
Voters can find their assigned polling place:  

 On the back cover of their Voter Information Guide, 

 By using the Elections Office Polling Place Look-up Tool, or 

 By calling the Elections Office at (800) 881-VOTE (8683) or (909) 387-8300. 
 
Mail ballot voters have already received their ballots. Those voters who have not already 
returned their voted mail ballots can drop them off between 7 a.m. and 8 p.m. today at one of 56 
mail ballot drop-off locations or at any one of 413 polling places in the county.  
 
To find a mail ballot drop-off location, search the Mail Ballot Drop-Off Map on the Elections 
Office website, www.sbcountyelections.com.  To find a polling place, search the Polling Place 
Look-up Tool. 
 
Ballots must be received by 8 p.m. today in order to be accepted. A voted mail ballot 
postmarked today, but not received by 8 p.m., will not be counted. 
 
For more information about this election, visit the Elections Office website, 
www.sbcountyelections.com, or call (909) 387-8300. 
 
 
 

 

2014 Statewide General Election Reminder 

 

  

mailto:Communications@sbcountyelections.com
http://www.sbcountyelections.com/Voting/PPL/20141104.aspx
http://www.sbcountyelections.com/Voting/MailBallotDropOff/20141104.aspx
http://www.sbcountyelections.com/
http://www.sbcountyelections.com/Voting/PPL/20141104.aspx
http://www.sbcountyelections.com/Voting/PPL/20141104.aspx
http://www.sbcountyelections.com/
https://twitter.com/CountyWire

